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PROHIBITION OF SMOKING AND TOBACCO PRODUCTS 
 
The Jackson Public School District Board of Trustees recognizes that smoking presents 
a health and safety hazard that may have serious consequences for the smoker and 
nonsmoker and for the safety of the District. Because of the Board’s grave concern for 
the safety of the District, and in order to protect the scholars, staff, visitors, and guests of 
the District from an environment that may be harmful to them, and because of its possible 
harm to personal well-being, the Board hereby prohibits smoking by all staff, scholars, 
visitors, or guests in all school district buildings, district vehicles, and on district grounds. 
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